January 15, 1959

Mre Adolf T, Sturmthal
Ghaﬁ.mzz, A&viam Comlttee

Socdaty of Twbaraeidiona) Relstions
351 E. Ohio Street
Chicago 11, Illinois

Dear Mr, Sturmbhal:

Thank you very much for your invitation. T shall be very happy

to serve as Chairman for the panel on "Political Trplieations
onarde Developuent,” at the Conference on Research in Progress

leveloped Aveas nmext April 2 and 25,

I look forward to recelving additional information concerning the
final program and persons who will serve as members of this panel,

Sincerely yours,

Wesley Re Fishel

Professor
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